

Ibrahim Mously High School	2 BAC / EXAM 1 / S 1	A	Abdelkarim Foulfoula	45 mins	/20	☐ Outstanding ☐ Very Good ☐ Average ☐ Low	Excellent Good Below Average Very low								
Student :				N : Class :											
READING COMPREHENSION						4 pts									
Parents should encourage their children to develop a healthy sense of humor. Indeed, they should serve as a role model for this development. Looking at the lighter side of life certainly can help many families through tense and stressful situations. Maybe, laughter and humor are undervalued because they seem relatively unscientific, too simple and complex when compared to other techniques of stress management. Is it possible that your sense of humor needs to be exercised ? If you don't value laughter you may suppress the urge to laugh. A good Laugh may benefit a person's heart (by increasing blood circulation) his or her muscles , and lungs. Try to make laughter and a good sense of humor part of your daily life. This will alleviate your stress and help you cope with it. Like many other helpful things in life, laughter is free. Moreover, laughter is contagious since associating with others who like to laugh will make you laugh and develop a good sense of humor.				READ AND BASE ALL YOUR ANSWERS ON THE TEXT. 1. Give a suitable title to the text : 2. Find in the text a word with almost the same meaning as : - useful : 3. Find in the text a word with the opposite meaning of : - relief : 4. What does the following word refer to in the text? - they : 5. How could parents encourage their children to develop a healthy sense of humor?											
FUNCTIONS & GRAMMAR							8.5 pts								
A. YOUR TEACHER SAID SOMETHING NOT UNDERSTOOD. EXPRESS LACK OF UNDERSTANDING AND ASK FOR CLARIFICATION. - Teacher : This text is about dark humor. - You : B. CHOOSE ITEMS FROM THE LIST TO COMPLETE THIS TABLE : possibility - prohibition - ability - necessity - ability <table><thead><tr><th>Statements</th><th>Functions :</th></tr></thead><tbody><tr><td>1. You mustn't enter this room. It's reserved for guest speakers only .</td><td>1.</td></tr><tr><td>2. I may join you to watch the game if I get out of work early today.</td><td>2.</td></tr><tr><td>3. They may give you another chance if you promise to try harder.</td><td>3.</td></tr></tbody></table> C. FILL IN THE BLANKS WITH ITEMS FROM THIS LIST : have to - can - must have - must - must have - could - may - mustn't 1. He play soccer anymore. His left leg is broken. 2. That man looks just like you ; he be your father. 3. You didn't give all that explanation. I think your point was clear enough. D. PUT THE VERBS BETWEEN BRACKETS IN THE CORRECT FORM. 1. When you finish (talk) on the phone, let me know. 2. His son really wants (join) the army. 3. I think this math problem is easy (solve) 4. I'll join you after (smoke) this one last cigarette.								Statements	Functions :	1. You mustn't enter this room. It's reserved for guest speakers only .	1.	2. I may join you to watch the game if I get out of work early today.	2.	3. They may give you another chance if you promise to try harder.	3.
Statements	Functions :														
1. You mustn't enter this room. It's reserved for guest speakers only .	1.														
2. I may join you to watch the game if I get out of work early today.	2.														
3. They may give you another chance if you promise to try harder.	3.														
VOCABULARY							2 pts								
FILL IN THE BLANKS WITH APPROPRIATE ITEMS FROM THE LIST : funny - leaders - fun - generation - gifts - comedian - show 1. We should prepare this young well enough to be of tomorrow. 2. A professional can make of people and situations as well.															
WRITING							5.5 pts								
A. PUNCTUATE AND CAPITALIZE THIS SENTENCE AS NEEDED. Write your version in the space given.				john went to egypt to see the pyramids 											
B. READ THE PARAGRAPH AND ANSWER THE QUESTIONS . Drug addiction leads to many problems among our youth. To start with, drug users suffer from many health problems. For example, they suffer from such symptoms as increased heart rates, nausea, and headaches, t agitation, dizziness, confusion, and paranoia. Also, smoking is one of the major causes of lung cancer among these youths. In addition, drugs have some negative effects on the social life of these youngsters, too. In other words, many of them lose contact with their family and live in a different world. Moreover, they spend lots of money on drugs, and then look for ways				1. What's the topic of the paragraph ? 2. What's the topic sentence of the paragraph ? 3. How many supporting sentences does the paragraph have ? 4. List three transition words used in the paragraph ? 											

to earn money illegally. So, this leads in turn to criminal acts and other social problems. To sum up, drug addiction is a serious problem that we all should combat.

5. What's the concluding sentence of the paragraph ?

Ibrahim Mously High School	2 BAC / EXAM 1 / S 1	B	Abdelkarim Foulfoula	45 mins	/20	☐ Outstanding ☐ Very Good ☐ Average ☐ Low	Excellent Good Below Average Very low
Student :				N : Class :			
READING COMPREHENSION						4 pts	

Parents should encourage their children to develop a healthy sense of humor and serve as a role model for this development. Looking at the lighter side of life certainly can help many families through tense and stressful situations. Maybe, laughter and humor are undervalued because they seem relatively unscientific, too simple and complex when compared to other techniques of stress management. Is it possible that your sense of humor needs to be exercised ? If you don't value laughter you may suppress the urge to laugh. A good Laugh may benefit a person's heart (by increasing blood circulation) his or her muscles , and lungs. Try to make laughter and a good sense of humor part of your daily life. This will alleviate your stress and help you cope with it. Like many other helpful things in life, laughter is free. Moreover, laughter is contagious since associating with others who like to laugh will make you laugh and develop a good sense of humor.

READ AND BASE ALL YOUR ANSWERS ON THE TEXT.

1. What's the text about ?
.....

2. Find in the text a word with almost the same meaning as :
- practiced :

3. Find in the text a word with the opposite meaning of :
- easier :

4. What does the following word refer to in the text?
- his :

5. How can humor or having a good sense of humor be good for families ?
.....
.....
.....

FUNCTIONS & GRAMMAR 8.5 pts

A. YOUR TEACHER SAID SOMETHING NOT UNDERSTOOD. EXPRESS LACK OF UNDERSTANDING AND ASK FOR CLARIFICATION.

- Friend : Necessity is the mother of invention.
- You :

B. CHOOSE ITEMS FROM THE LIST TO COMPLETE THIS TABLE : probability - prohibition - ability - necessity

Statements	Functions :
1. You have to take this medicine if you really want to feel better.	1.
2. He can't join you today. He's too tired.	2.
3. Sorry, you mustn't enter this building, Sir.	3.

C. FILL IN THE BLANKS WITH ITEMS FROM THIS LIST : need - can - must have - must - needn't - could - may - had to

1. Yougive me your passport, Sir, it's necessary.
2. We call the authorities in because it was a life and death matter.
3. I'm not sure yet. I take the bus instead of the train..

D. PUT THE VERBS BETWEEN BRACKETS IN THE CORRECT FORM.

1. They decided (create) more youth centers in the city.
2. I don't know what (wear) for Tina's wedding party.
3. This vacuum cleaner is for (clean) carpets.
4. She just loves (read) fashion magazines.

VOCABULARY 2 pts

FILL IN THE BLANKS WITH APPROPRIATE ITEMS FROM THE LIST : comedy - future - fun - people - gifts - laugh - joke

1. Young are our human capital ; they're the of this nation.
2. No Moroccan show has ever made me

WRITING 5.5 pts

A. PUNCTUATE AND CAPITALIZE THIS SENTENCE AS NEEDED. Write your version in the space given.

i met ilham and her sister in madrid last month

B. READ THE PARAGRAPH AND ANSWER THE QUESTIONS .

Drug addiction leads to many problems among our youth. To start with, drug users suffer from many health problems. For example, they suffer from such symptoms as increased heart rates, nausea, and headaches, t agitation, dizziness, confusion, and paranoia. Also, smoking is one of the major causes of lung cancer among these youths. In addition, drugs have some negative effects on the social life of these youngsters, too. In other words, many of them lose contact with their family and live in a different world. Moreover, they spend lots of money on drugs, and then look for ways

1. What's the topic of the paragraph ?

2. What's the topic sentence of the paragraph ?

3. How many supporting sentences does the paragraph have ?

4. List three transition words used in the paragraph ?

to earn money illegally. So, this leads in turn to criminal acts and other social problems. To sum up, drug addiction is a serious problem that we all should combat

5. What’s the concluding sentence of the paragraph ?